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Senate Bill 802



What the Bill Does

• Current law and rule allows applicants to begin working in a school 
district for 90 days while TSPC processes the application. The current 
effective dates begins on the date of application.

• Amends ORS 342.125(2) to start the 90-day period where an educator 
may begin working upon clearance of their background check.



Why Change is Needed

A FULL 90-DAY GRACE PERIOD

• If TSPC licensing is taking close to 90-days after a cleared background 
check, this gives the educator and district an extended grace period 
so that the time between application and background check do not 
reduce the time an educator is available in the licensed position.

• In effect, it means the length of time to get background checked does 
not impact an applicants available time for work. 



Questions?

melissa.j.goff@tspc.oregon.gov
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